
 

Matt Couch Joins Moorhead Law Group 

Pensacola, FLA – August 13, 2021:  Moorhead Law Group is pleased to announce that Matt Couch has 
joined its litigation group. “Matt is a great attorney and an even better person. We’re so excited to have 
him join our team,” says Steve Moorhead, Founder and Managing Partner of the firm. His practice areas 
include real estate and construction disputes, business litigation, and employment law.  

Matt earned his J.D., with honors, from Cumberland School of Law in 
Birmingham, Alabama, in 2011. Following law school, he served as a law 
clerk to Judge Sharon L. Blackburn on the U.S. District Court, Northern 
District of Alabama. After his clerkship, Matt built and solidified his 
reputation as a skilled litigator at a large Birmingham law firm, where he 
represented local and national clients in a wide array of legal matters. He is 
licensed to practice law in Florida and Alabama.  

Missing family, friends, and the Gulf Coast, Matt and his wife Mary Ann decided to move their growing 
family back home to Pensacola in 2019. Matt is dedicated to working tirelessly to achieve the best 
possible outcome for the clients he represents.  

About Moorhead Law Group: Moorhead Law Group is a boutique firm serving the transactional and 
dispute resolution needs of businesses and individuals as trusted advisors with an unwavering 
commitment to excellence. It has locations in Pensacola and Santa Rosa Beach, Florida. The firm focuses 
on business litigation, community associations, real estate, and trusts and estates. Its experienced 
attorneys serve clients in Pensacola, Santa Rosa Beach, and other Northwest Florida locations and 
represent clients in Alabama. Contact Moorhead Law at 850-202-8522 or visit www.moorheadlaw.com 
for more information. 

 

 
### 

 


